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The current program was accessed three times prior to the 2014 show year. No
contacts for 2015, yet.

My intentions to update the program have not wavered; however, Life has brought
unexpected challenges to our goals. With our gardens not on the convention tours,
and other personal events not pressing, updates should be completed as we move
into 2015.

My ultimate desire is to get information back thru the RVPs from potential
speakers in their regions, and return info back to the RVPs regarding availability of
desired speakers for their region from wherever. Judges available to provide in-
region and/or out-of-region judge's training sessions will be highlighted. Draft of
questionnaire for new (and currently listed speakers) is in-work. Finally, provide
advertizing copy for IRISES, and related Section publications.



